
 

 

 
                                              Memorandum No. 20-25 
 

 DATE:     February 20, 2020   

  TO:     City Commission  
        
  FROM:    Tammy Good, PMP, CIP Manager 
    
  SUBJECT:   CIP Amendment- Design/Construction of BSO Substation  
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
At this time, we are requesting commission consideration and approval of an  
amendment to the Capital Improvement Plan FY2020 through FY2024 to include a new project.   
The project consists of constructing a new Broward Sheriff’s Office (BSO)  
Substation, located at 441 NW 27 AVE, Pompano Beach, FL 33069. 
 
The BSO substation will be approximately 2500 square foot, single story, which includes site  
development for parking. This new substation will entrench police presence in the  
area to negate/reduce criminal activity, thus stabilizing the neighborhood and  
making it a safer and better place to live.    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if any additional information is needed at x5512.   

 
Thank you.   
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